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Dear Parent/Carer, 
  
We warmly invite parents and carers of William Perkin High School students to become involved with our 
Parents, Teachers and Friends Association (PTFA). 
  
The PTFA organises social and educational events and raises funds to support initiatives at the school that 
make a real difference to our children’s experience of school life. 
 
Every parent/carer is automatically a member of the PTFA. If you have a bit of time to spare, you are 
warmly invited to play an active part in the PTFA community! You can help as much or as little as you like, 
from just a couple of hours during one of our events to joining the Executive Committee. 
 
 RECENT EXAMPLES OF ITEMS FUNDED BY THE PTFA INCLUDE: 

• Sports team kits 
• Library books 
• PE video equipment 
• Van der Graff generator 
• Axolotl and equipment 
• Annual funding to support the school production 
 

ACTIVITIES INCLUDE: 
• Second hand uniform sales 
• Selling refreshments at school concerts and shows 
• Raising money through school raffles 
• Organising school discos for years 7, 8 and 9 
• Supporting with contacts for educational company visits 
• Helping out on school trips 

  
Stay updated with everything that we do by joining the PTFA mailing list. A link to signing up can be 
found on our web page – address shown below. We are also on social media – see below and follow us. 
  
  
FIND OUT MORE: 
Web: www.williamperkin.org.uk/about-us/ptfa 
Email: PTFA@williamperkin.org.uk 
Facebook: WilliamPerkinCofEHighSchoolPTFA 
Twitter: @WilliamPerkPTFA 
  

The PTFA hold one meeting every half term.  Please keep an eye out for our meeting comms emails 
for upcoming general meetings and our Annual General Meeting.  We hope to see you all there! 
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